
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

  

Adur Local Plan Examination 2016 ID/4A 

Inspector’s Question 1 to the Council 

Statutory Requirements 

The Inspector would welcome written confirmation that the Adur Local 
Plan has been: 

 prepared in accordance with the statutory procedures, including the 
2004 Act (as amended) and the 2012 Regulations; 

 prepared in accordance with the Council’s Local Development 
Scheme; 

 prepared in accordance with the Council’s Statement of Community 
Involvement; 

 prepared with regard to National Policy;  
 supported by a Sustainability Appraisal; and 
 supported by a Habitats Regulations Assessment. 

David Hogger 

Inspector 

2nd December 2016 




